
 

Memo 
Date: January 9, 2018 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and  

Chancery Staff 
 
From: Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 
 
Re:  Media Coverage of The Archdiocese of Atlanta – Week Ending 

December 22, 2017 
 

 
The week of December 17-22 was another week of positive coverage for The 
Archdiocese of Atlanta in the news and The Georgia Bulletin. 
 
In case you missed any, please see below for links to this week’s featured 
stories: 

 
• Blessed Trinity defeats Marist to win its first state football championship 
• Atlanta Catholics make papal pilgrimage to Bangladesh 
• Celebrating Our Lady of Guadalupe 
• A retrospective look at 2017 in Atlanta’s Catholic community 
• Hermit finds great joy in journey to perpetual vows 
• Fish Fry’s Save Lives 

 
Please share this information in your bulletin, newsletters, websites and social 
media. 
 
Thank you. 

https://georgiabulletin.org/news/2017/12/blessed-trinity-defeats-marist-win-first-state-football-championship/
https://georgiabulletin.org/news/2017/12/atlanta-catholics-make-papal-pilgrimage-bangladesh/
https://georgiabulletin.org/news/2017/12/celebrating-lady-guadalupe/
https://georgiabulletin.org/news/2017/12/retrospective-look-2017-atlantas-catholic-community/
https://georgiabulletin.org/news/2017/12/hermit-finds-great-joy-journey-perpetual-vows/
https://vimeo.com/248001036

